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Flood Hazard Identification and Mapping Program

The Flood Hazard Identification and Mapping Program (FHIMP) will provide $63.8 million to help Canadians better plan and prepare for
future floods. FHIMP’s goal is to complete flood hazard maps of Canada’s higher risk areas and make the information accessible.

The City of Ottawa has been approved for $533,050 from the Government of Canada through the Ministry of Natural Resources and
Forestry for flood mapping in the Bear Brook and Castor River Watersheds.

FHIMP is open from 2022 to 2024.


https://natural-resources.canada.ca/science-and-data/science-and-research/natural-hazards/flood-hazard-identification-and-mapping-program/24044

